
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE ADOPTION OF 

FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 BUDGET 
CITY OF POST OAK BEND, TEXAS 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE CITY OF POST OAK 
BEND: 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City Council of the City of Post 
Oak Bend will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 10, 
2024, at 7:00 p.m. at Post Oak Bend City Hall located at 1175 CR 
278, to consider public input on the proposed FY 2024-2025 Budget. 

At the Public Hearing all interested persons shall be afforded an 
opportunity to be heard. All residents are encouraged to attend. 

This notice is given by order of the City Council of the City of Post 
Oak Bend. 


